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December 20, 2024 Newsletter 

Season’s Greetings 

 

Dear Pelham Historical Society Members 

On behalf of the Executive and Directors of our Society, I would like to extend to you and your 

family our sincere holiday greetings as another eventful year is about to end.  

A special thank you to all of you for your generosity in sharing your learning and experiences. 

We had some terrific meetings and presentations.  

Of course, thanks would not be complete, if we didn’t mention the leadership of Robert Young. 

Every year just gets better and better. And what Saturday afternoon would be complete without a 

nice cup of tea and some of Wendy’s sweet creations.  

Together, we can look forward to sharing good fortune, good health, and new experiences in 

2025. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Wayne Olson, Newsletter Editor 

 


